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November 19, 2013 
 
 
 

Robert C. Moore, Esq. 
Hazelrigg & Cox, LLP 
P.O. Box 676 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 
 
Bruce E. Smith, Esq. 
201 South Main Street 
Nicholasville, Kentucky 40356 
 
Re: Case No. 2011-00297 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District 
 
Gentlemen: 
 

The enclosed memorandum has been filed in the record of the above-referenced 
case.  Any comments regarding this memorandum's contents should be submitted to 
the Commission within five days of receipt of this letter.  Any questions regarding this 
memorandum should be directed to Gerald Wuetcher, Executive Advisor/Attorney, at 
(502) 782-2590. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

gw 
Enclosure 
 

 

Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 
 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

 
James W. Gardner 

Vice Chairman 
 

Linda K. Breathitt 
Commissioner 

 
 
 

Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 
Telephone: (502) 564-3940 

Fax: (502) 564-3460 
psc.ky.gov 

 



INTRA-AGENCY MEMORANDUM 
 

KENTUCKY PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

TO:  Case File No. 2011-00297 
 
FROM: Gerald Wuetcher 
  Executive Advisor/Attorney 
 
DATE: November 19, 2013 
 
RE:  Conference Call of November 18, 2013 
 
 
 On November 18, 2013, Commission Staff conducted a conference call in this 
matter to discuss the current status of negotiations between the parties.  Participating in 
the conference call were: 
 

Robert C. Moore - Forest Creek LLC 
Bruce Smith - Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District 
Gerald Wuetcher - Commission Staff 

 
The conference call was originally scheduled for November 14, 2013.  Due to 
scheduling problems, however, the parties and Commission Staff agreed to reschedule 
the call. 
 
 Beginning the conference call, Mr. Wuetcher also stated that Commission Staff 
would prepare minutes of the conference for the case record, that a copy of the minutes 
would be provided to all parties, and that all parties would be given an opportunity to 
submit written comments upon those minutes. 
 
 Mr. Moore and Mr. Smith then discussed the status of negotiations between the 
parties.  Mr. Moore indicated that an agreement in general had been reached and a 
written document had been produced.  Mr. Smith stated that Jessamine-South Elkhorn 
Water District had executed the agreement and forwarded to Forest Creek LLC.  Mr. 
Moore indicated that Forest Creek LLC had received the written agreement, was 
reviewing it, and expected to execute it within the next 30 days.  Upon Forest Creek 
LLC’s execution of the agreement, the agreement would be filed with the Commission. 
 

Mr. Moore and Mr. Smith agreed that a conference call should be scheduled for 
December 16, 2013 to discuss the status of the case.  They further agreed that the call 
should not be held if a settlement agreement has been filed by that date. 
 
 The conference then adjourned.  


